
 

 

Dear parent, 

I wrote to you last week and stated that I would update you on the control measures that will 

be in place until the end of the half term.  Therefore I would like to outline the following: 

 Students will not be expected to wear face coverings in classrooms. 

 Students will continue to wear face covering in communal areas, including the 

corridors and canteen. 

 St Bede’s will reintroduce whole year group assemblies. 

 Parents are asked to contact the school, ideally by phone.  Most meetings will 

continue to be conducted by phone calls and MS Teams meetings. 

The above decisions have been made with reference to the advice published by the 

Department for Education, consultations with our multi-academy trust and the current levels 

of COVID within the Academy. 

I would like to thank you for your support in this, should you wish to discuss any element of 

this letter, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr R Hibbard 

Headteacher 

 

 


